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PUBLIC A

Friends of Sayre Public Art Mural Update

Would you like to
paint the next
mural?

Our next murals will include a
paint by number technique
that will allow community
members to pick up a brush
and join in. Our professional
artist creates the design and a
sketch of the completed work.
After approval it is transposed
onto a paper-like fabric in an
outline form. This becomes the
canvas that is painted in and
attached to the wall. The
results are remarkable!

Stay Connected

We value our supporters and
encourage you to follow our
progress via Facebook @
Friends of Sayre Public Art.
You can also email us at:

FriendsofSayrePublicArt@gmail.com

Murals One and Two

In 2022, our first year, we were able to put two murals up in
Sayre. The first on the Blackburn building (the former
Chacona’s restaurant) and the second on the alleyway of
Packer Avenue. Both of these murals were financed through
the generous donations of the Friends of Sayre Public Art,

and we thank you once again for your support.

There will be plaques going up on each mural which will tell
a bit about the design as well as more in-depth information

about both the mural subject and the artist for each mural.
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Did you know both of the artists of these first two murals

are from Sayre?

Celebrating Together with the Town.

Each mural has concluded with a celebration and a Pop
Up Art Show. The first mural coincided with the Street
Fair, so we were able to really draw in the town, and
over 400 people walked through the Pop Up Art Show,
which took up several rooms of a vacant downtown

If you have suggestions for a building!

mural location or design, or some ]
other type of public art, we'd love Our second Pop Up Art Show took place outside as we

to hear from you! Please reach turned the alleyway into "Artist Alley” for the night
out using our email address: displaying over 50 pieces of local art created just for this
show. Live music was provided by Elyse Landis and food

FriendsOfSayrePublicArt@gmail.com by Mad Hatter and Angry Burrito

Our committee welcomes

, We hope you'll join us at our next celebration after
interested art lovers and those

" murals number 3 and 4!
who would like to see more

exciting revitalization for Sayre.
Consider joining us as part of our
committee. You are most
welcome!




